
School Photo Day at 

Gympie East State School 

‘Country School Photos’ 

will be at school to take class, portrait, and sibling photos 
on 

Thursday 27th March 2025 

➢ Each student is to bring their envelope to the photographer on photo 

day or as directed by your school. One envelope per student.  
(Additional envelopes for separated parents & grandparents are available from the school office or by 

contacting us. Please write ‘Mum’s order’ or ‘Dad’s order’ across the top of the envelope) 

➢ Each student will be photographed in their class photo and 

individually regardless of whether you are purchasing or not. 
IMPORTANT – ‘NOT FOR PUBLICATION’ STUDENTS & CORRECT STUDENT NAMES 

Please ensure that your child’s christian & surnames and that the media release instructions are current & 

correct. This includes whether your child’s image is to be included in the class photos and/or if your child’s 

full name is able to be shown – either present or absent. You must notify the school immediately if you 

need to have these records changed. All students, otherwise, will be photographed & named in their class 

photo for purchase by all families. 

➢ Photo packages and prices are on the envelope. The DIGITAL COPIES of 

portraits & sibling photos are complimentary with purchase of Photo Packs by writing ‘DIGITAL’ & your 
email on top of the envelope.  
➢ Payment can be made by cash (accepted on photo day only), credit card, 

direct deposit, or cheque. We DO NOT charge any fees for late orders or credit cards. 

PLEASE NOTE: Your school admin is NOT responsible for any late orders containing cash.   
All late orders are to be paid using credit card or direct deposit directly. Email Donna for details.  

➢ Sibling photo to be ordered on your eldest child’s envelope only. 

Please ensure your eldest child knows that a sibling photo is to be taken. 

Tips for a better photo: 

Have your child practise their smile. Say ‘chooky’ or ‘monkey’.  Breathe out and 
relax your shoulders. Have hair as tidy as possible and a clean uniform. Check with 
your school for the uniform requirements for photo day. 
 

We will adhere to the safe social distancing rules and have minimal contact with each student whilst 
they are being photographed. Hand sanitisers and hand wipes will be available for all to use to help 
ensure a safe working environment. 

Please contact Donna who will happily answer any questions you may have. (Email is best)   
Parent Enquiries Mobile: 0429 405 418 Email: countryschoolphotos@gmail.com   www.countryschoolphotos.com.au 
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